
Emirates Falconers’ Club and INPEX JODCO Foundation Holds Emirati Japanese 

Falconry Program 2024 in the United Arab Emirates 

 

Together with Emirates Falconers’ Club, a non-profitable organization of the United 

Arab Emirates (UAE), the INPEX JODCO Foundation (the Foundation) held the Emirati 

Japanese Falconry Program 2024 (the Program), which involved the exchange between 

Emirati and Japanese falconers, in the UAE, based on the Falconry Collaboration 

Agreement*.      *https://www.inpex-jodco-foundation.com/en/pdf/202403-1-en.pdf 

 

In the Program, six Japanese falconers of Suwa Falconry Preservation Society were 

invited to the UAE from January 5th to 8th, 2024. During their stay in the UAE, the 

participants had practices of traditional falconry and took lectures, such as on the UAE’s 

falconry culture, the legacy of the late Sheikh Zayed bin Sultan Al Nahyan and falcon 

disease, at Mohamed Bin Zayed Falconry and Desert Physiognomy School and the 

designated hunting area. 

At the trophy ceremony, the certificates of appreciation and the commemorative items 

were presented to the participants by H.E. Majed Ali Al Mansouri, Secretary-General of 

EFC. 

The Foundation will continue to promote mutual understanding and friendship between 

the UAE and Japan. 

 

 

<The lectures> <The practice of falconry> 

<The exchange between falconers> <The trophy ceremony> 


